
 

 
A Division of the Oklahoma Turnpike Authority 

4401 W. Memorial Road – Suite 130    ▪    Oklahoma City, Oklahoma  73134    
800-745-3727 - www.pikepass.com 

 
Re: Positive PIKEPASS Account Balance Required for Interoperable Travel on NTTA & KTA Toll Roads  
  
  
Dear Pre-Paid PIKEPASS Account Holder, 
  
Effective May 13, 2017, PIKEPASS accounts with a $0.00 or less balance will no longer be Interoperable on 
North Texas Tollway (NTTA) or Kansas Turnpike Authority (KTA) toll roads. Customers need to be aware 
that failure to have a balance above $0.00 prior to and during travel on NTTA and KTA toll roads will either 
be license plate billed or be required to pay cash at the time of travel. It is important that PIKEPASS 
Customers maintain a positive balance in their account at all times. 

   
Sincerely, 
 
OKLAHOMA TURNPIKE AUTHORITY 
 

http://www.pikepass.com/

